Solon Schools COVID-19 Update

March 10, 2020

Dear Solon Schools Families,

In response to newly released recommendations from public health organizations and state authorities, starting today we are cancelling all non-essential indoor large group activities and gatherings, as well as all student field trips. At this time, we are still permitting small group after-school club meetings and practices.

We understand that this is disappointing for students and families who have worked and planned for these opportunities. However, it is critical during this rapidly changing situation that we make incremental decisions that are in the best interest of our students, families and staff. These decisions are being made in real time and as additional changes are made, they will be communicated with you directly.

Important information from any cancelled programs will be provided to students and families via video, PowerPoint presentations, direct links to web site postings and email messages.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

The events and programs cancelled or postponed at this time cover March 11 through March 19. These include:

SOLON HIGH SCHOOL:

Solon Jazz Festival - March 11

Boys Track Parent Meeting - March 11

College Planning Night - March 12

SAT Testing - March 14

Winter Sports Awards - March 16

Musical Parent Preview - March 18

Senior Recognition Dinner – March 18

Girls Track Parent Meeting - March 19

SOLON MIDDLE SCHOOL:

Jazz Festival – March 11

OMEA Choral Competition - March 14

Spring Sports Parent Meeting - March 18

ORCHARD MIDDLE SCHOOL:

Grade 5 COSI - March 12

LEWIS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:

Spring Carnival – March 13 – (Rescheduled for May 15)

PARKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:

Art Show and Book Fair Family Night – March 17

Hale Farm & Village Grade 2 Field Trip - March 18